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ALICE Letter and training
Later this month ICS will practice its Active Intruder drill with the Monmouth Police Department. I
have attached an informational letter that all ICS parents should review, especially if you are new to
ICS. We participate in this drill yearly to prepare our students for an intruder in our building and is

appropriate for all ages. I pray daily that this preparation never has to be used, but in today’s world you
can never be too safe. Please know I am here to answer any questions that you may have so please do

not hesitate to contact me.

Youth Group is back!!
That’s right! Mrs. Phillip’s is bringing back Youth Group on Wednesdays from 3 - 4:00 for students Preschool
through 6th grade, startingWednesday, September 13th! There is no cost, just an opportunity to play some
games and grow in the faith. Mrs. Phillip’s is looking to our middle school students to volunteer their time, if
available, to earn Confirmation hours. If you have any questions please contact the school office. All students

will be picked up in the front of the school after Youth Group promptly at 4:00. Thank you!

First Communion and Confirmation Candidates

For parents of First Communion and confirmation candidates: Please don't forget to have your child
sign his or her name in the binder at the back of Mass, or bring a signed bulletin from another Catholic

Church each week. Questions? Call or email Fr. Tim at frhepner@immaculate-conception.net

7th Grade Girls Basketball Tournament this week!
The Girls Basketball season is ready to kick-off this Thursday, September 14th, and Saturday,

September 16th, with the ICS 7th grade girls basketball tournament. Coach Todd and Coach Kunkle look to get
the season off to a great start!

Fall Sports Team Mass!
That’s right! We are inviting all of our Fall Sports participants to join us at Immaculate Conception Church on
Saturday, September 16th, at 4:30pm for Mass. A great opportunity to be together with our teammates and

Jesus! Coaches will communicate what to wear. The teams will sit together with their teammates and coaches at
the Mass. We look forward to a great turn out. All are welcome!

http://immaculate-conception.net/
mailto:frhepner@immaculate-conception.net


Season Passes
This year Immaculate Conception School will be offering Season passes for individual sporting seasons as well

as an all season sports pass. All passes exclude any tournaments hosted at ICS. The pricing is as follows:
Girls Basketball Season Pass - $24 for 1 adult, $12 for 1 Senior Citizen, and $12 for 1 student

Boys Basketball Season Pass - $32 for 1 adult, $16 for 1 Senior Citizen, and $16 for 1 student pass
Volleyball Season Pass - $32 for 1 adult, $16 for 1 Senior Citizen, and $16 for 1 student

All Season Pass - $75 for 1 adult, $45 for 1 Senior Citizen, and $45 for 1 Student
Passes can be purchased in the school office. If you have any questions please contact the school office.

Knights of Columbus Tootsie Roll Drive
Does your middle school student want to earn some service hours and help out a great cause? If so, they can

participate (with a parent) collecting money for the K of C Tootsie Roll Drive on either Friday, September 15th
or Saturday, September 16th. If you have any questions please contact Tim Neubauer at

timothyneubauer82@gmail.com

Online Order Mum Pick-Up continues Sep 11
The online orders for mums will be available for pick up September 11 from 7:30-8:30am and

2:30-3:30pm in the fenced yard north of the playground (same as last year).
Online orders can be made until Monday, September 11th at 9:00pm.

Please pick up the online orders by Tuesday, September 12th at 3:30pm.
Tuesday afternoon begins cash and carry mum sales for all remaining mums.

All sales earn Fair Share points for ICS Families.
Thank you for supporting this ICS Fundraiser!

We have added Tanner's Orchard Apple Cider Donuts to our Fall Fundraiser!
ICS Families will earn FAIR SHARE POINTS for each item sold.

Amish MUMS, Thrushwood Farms MEATSTICKS & Tanner's APPLE CIDER DONUTS!
Use the QR code or this link ICSFALL2023.GIVESMART.COM

mailto:timothyneubauer82@gmail.com
http://icsfall2023.givesmart.com/?fbclid=IwAR0zgZcI0HDpTw-832TTg9q1sa41D_VtPgpoAkIGDxFAQlCGCGGC3hXNmWU


Meat Sticks & Donut pick up is November 6-7.
Please share on your social media!

Thank you for supporting Immaculate Conception School

Medical requirements reminder
If you have a student that is new to our school. Please be reminded that we need a copy of the official county
Birth Certificate and a current School Physical Examination. A dental exam is required for Kindergarten, 2nd

Grade & 6th Grade. Eye exams are required for Kindergarten before October 15th. Students entering
Kindergarten or 6th grade are required to have a school physical by their family physician by October 15th.

Also, if your student needs an inhaler or takes a required medication prescribed from a doctor, we will need to
have this information from their doctor. Permission for Administration of Medication

Save the date!
ICS Trunk or Treat and Chili Dinner will be Friday, October 27th!

September Lunch

Church Bulletin
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